
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to certify that in January 2023 Rachel Kornhauser, Sustainability Coordinator at 
SUNY Oneonta, has reviewed Farmingdale State College’s STARS report in full. Maia Roseval, 
Sustainability Manager at Farmingdale State, has identified all inconsistencies/errors and 
successfully addressed them prior to submitting it to AASHE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Maia Roseval 
Sustainability Manager, Farmingdale State College 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Kornhauser 
Sustainability Coordinator, SUNY Oneonta 

 

 
 

Maia Roseval 
Sustainability Manager 

Facilities and Operations, Farmingdale State 
rosevame@farmingdale.edu 

 


